
Whakatäne District Council
Whakatäne-Öhope Community Board
Electing 8 Members

Steve NAPIER

My principal place of residence is not in the
Whakatäne-Öhope Community Board area.

I have lived in the Whakatane- Ohope area for 17
years and very much appreciate the beautiful
environment of the area. 
My current occupation is serving as a board

member and I have a number of years of governance experience
in various local organisations as well as the Government
Superannuation Fund in Wellington. 
For the first term of the merged community board I believe it
will be especially important that there is no bias towards either
the Whakatane or Ohope area and that the best ideas get
supported. 
I am keen for the small budget that the community board has to
spend, to be spent wisely, and for the betterment of the wider
community. 
If elected I look forward to communicating with the council
staff on matters which affect the Whakatane- Ohope
community.


